

**From:** Richard Guzman - NRR  
**To:** Robert Prato  
**Cc:** Brendan Moroney; Siva Lingam; Jason Schaperow; Jimi Yerokun  
**Subject:** Re: Licensee Contact  
**Date:** Thursday, January 10, 2008 1:23:24 PM

---

Bob,

Siva and/or I will contact Surry to support that information exchange on the LPI ISLOCA and RCP seal subjects. We'll get back to you shortly.

Rich

>>> Robert Prato 01/10/2008 9:53 AM >>>  
Rich, Brendan, Siva

We would like to arrange two phone calls for next week, one with Sequoyah and one with Surry.

We are finalizing the Sequoyah information request and will be ready to provide them with a copy (through NRR) Tuesday afternoon. As a followup, we would like to call them on Thursday to go over any questions they may have and to try and schedule a site visit for 1/28-30/2008.

For Surry, we would like to know what is the break size that they assume for a LPI ISLOCA. If they don't have an assumed break size then we need to be able to discuss what we should use as a break size (and the related basis) for the LPI ISLOCA analysis we are doing. We can let our PRA engineer contact his Surry counterpart directly to see if there is an assumed break size and, if not, let them setup a second phone call to answer this question.

In addition, we need to call Barry Garber because we have some additional questions regarding Surry RCP seals. This may lead to a second phone call between our tech lead and Surry's technical lead on the RCP seals.

I don't believe that we need any assistance with Surry (unless NRR wants to participate) but would like NRR involved in our phone call with Sequoyah. NRR and R II are welcome to join us on the site visit, but we can discuss that after we set a date.

Please get back to me on the above plan, we would really like to finish Surry and do the Sequoyah site visit before the end of this month.

Thanks for your help!

Bob

M/59